
CHRISIU~URCH T H E  G A R D E N  C I T Y  I 
CHRISTCHURCH CITY COUNCIL 

29 June 1993 

- -- - - - - - - - - 
WAIIIEKE ISLAND 

Dear h- v.... 

REPORT - CIVIC CIiILD CARE CENTRE 

Thank you for your letter of June 24th. 

1. I have not written a report separate to that of Rosernxy Srncut. I collaborated with 
MS Smart on her report. 

2. The report is not a public document. 

3 .  The report covers the Management Practices of the Civic Child Care Centre and is not a 
treatise on sexual abuse. 

4. The report was only released to the media following requests made under the Official 
Ixlfonnation Act. 

5 .  If you wish to have a copy of the.report, you will also have to n~ake an application under 
the Official Information Act, to the City Manager, Christchurch City Council. 

6 .  The cost of the report is $17.50. 

I am not aware of the T.V programme you discussed in your letter. However, sexual abuse is 
very topical in the western world at the moment and I have seen some programmes related to 
this issue. 

I trust tlie weather in Waiheke is wanner than the snowy conditions currently in Christchurch. 

Yours faithfully 

J 
Mattin Maguire 
SENIOR COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT ADVISER 

CONTACT FILE 
Mar~iri Mnguire Phone 371-1882 LN/CD/3 
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